
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

February 2020. 

Dear Applicant 

Thank you for your interest in the positon of Early Years Educator at Sheringham Nursery School 

and Children’s Centre. 

This is a key post for our organisation, you will be working with the children and also have your 

own key group of children. You must have a level 3 qualification in childcare and early education 

(or equivalent), with successful EYFS experience in a school or setting. You can also be newly 

qualified.  

Please remember that you need to provide a supporting statement, not a CV, with your 

application. Supporting statements should be no longer than 2 A4 pages: we are looking for clear 

and concise communicators. Please make sure you are available for interview on the date 

specified on the advert: we will not be able to offer alternative dates. 

Sheringham is a great place to be: we work hard, we support each other, and we value the 

collegiality and professional challenge that we offer each other.  

We look forward to reading your application.   

Yours sincerely   

Julian Grenier, headteacher  Lindsey Foster, deputy headteacher 

 

 


